
LANGSHOTT PRIMARY SCHOOL 
Smallfield Road, Horley 

Surrey, RH6 9AU 
Telephone: 01293 776341 

Email; info@langshott.surrey.sch.uk 
www.langshott-surrey.co.uk 

 
 

20th March 2024  
 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer,  
 
MC Grammar Visit 
 
We are very excited to announce that on Wednesday 17th April 2024, MC Grammar will be visiting 
Langshott Primary School!  He is renowned for combining his love of music and the English subject to 
inspire young learners.  He is recognised around the country as an ambassador for World Book Day 
and the children were introduced to his current song (Readers are Leaders) during this year’s World 
Book Day assembly.  MC Grammar raps and sings songs about grammar and punctuation, as well as 
familiar children’s stories.  
 
On the day of his visit, MC Grammar will perform two shows, one to Reception and Key Stage 1 and 
another to Key Stage 2.  Each year group has been asked to learn one of his songs, which they will 
perform, alongside him. To enhance the experience, we kindly request that you provide your child 
with some props such as: sunglasses, baseball cap and/or a chunky necklace. 
 
 

 
 
 
Thank you for your support. 
 
The English and Creative Arts Faculty 
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